
 
 

For urgent enquiries or complaints about construction activities, call our 24-hour 

construction response line on 0401 096 484 or email honeysuckle@robsoncivil.com.au 

 

HONEYSUCKLE DRIVE AND THROSBY CAR PARK WORKS FROM 21 JANUARY 

- 8 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

20 January 2021 

The urban renewal of Honeysuckle is a signature project for Hunter and Central Coast 

Development Corporation (HCCDC). Honeysuckle is changing and with new open space areas 

alongside residential, commercial and entertainment precincts, it is essential there is easy access for 

cars, bikes and pedestrians along the length of Honeysuckle Drive. Robson Civil Projects is working 

on behalf of HCCDC to realign Honeysuckle Drive between Hannell Street and Steel Street.  

 

TRAFFIC CHANGES 

On Thursday 21 and Friday 22 January, final road surfacing works will be completed on Honeysuckle 

Drive. A traffic diversion will be in place.  

On Saturday 30 January, a traffic diversion will be in place to allow for final road surfacing work and 

Throsby Car Park driveway works to be completed. If work is not completed on this date, it will be 

completed on Sunday 31 January 2021. 

 

CAR PARK ACCESS 

The Throsby Car Park will be unavailable between 7am on Saturday 30 January and 6pm on Sunday 

31 January 2021 in order for final driveway work to be completed. 

If work is unable to be completed during these times, the work will take place on the next available 

dates. 

 

NIGHT WORK 

Final line marking work will be completed on one night between 4 and 8 February 2020. Traffic 

control will be in place.  

Work will include:  

• Asphalt work 

• Line marking 

• Kerbing, concreting, and landscaping works. 

 

What to expect during construction 
 

There may be some noise associated with this work. We apologise for the inconvenience and will aim 

to minimise the impact of our work by: 

 

> Turning off equipment when not in use 

> Using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery (including delivery vehicles) 

> Positioning noisy equipment as far away as possible from residents and businesses. 

 

 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 


